


The Committee has also agreed to write to you to seek your views on the Scottish 
Government's ability to share personal data under GDPR legislation. 

The Committee would be grateful for information on: 

• Whether the barriers in relation to FMS data sharing could be overcome by
introducing legislation in Scotland, as has been done elsewhere in the UK.

• The potential for establishing a ULN and how this ambition might be realised.

The Committee would also be grateful if you could confirm how the ICO can work 
with the Scottish Government to assist with the development and implementation of 
these measures. 

We would be grateful if you could respond by 28 March 2025. 

Yours sincerely 

DOUGLAS ROSS MSP 

CONVENER 

2 


	20250313123006
	20250313123054

